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Virtual public information session scheduled to consider 
elementary boundaries in northeast Baltimore County  

Public may participate online 
 

What:  The Northeast Area Elementary Boundary Study Committee will host a public 
information session to provide information and gather feedback about boundary 
options and the study process. The virtual meeting will include an explanation of 
the process, a presentation of data, and a question-and-answer period.  

The committee has been charged with creating new attendance boundaries for 
the new northeast elementary school and a new, larger Red House Run 
Elementary School. Eight schools that may be affected by the new schools are 
included in the study: Elmwood, Fullerton, Joppa View, McCormick, Perry Hall, 
Red House Run, Shady Spring, and Vincent Farm elementary schools.  

When:  Wednesday, November 3, from 7 – 8 p.m.   

How:  The public information session will be held virtually; those wishing to attend the 
online meeting may use this link. More information about the study and 
committee meetings may be found at the boundary study website.  

Following meetings through December by the committee and the public 
information session, a recommendation will be presented in March 2022 to the 
Board of Education of Baltimore County for a decision.   
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https://businessservices.bcps.org/cms/One.aspx?portalId=9047733&pageId=66864659


    
Baltimore County Public Schools, the nation’s 25th largest school system, is focused on raising the bar and 
closing gaps to prepare our students for the future. Thanks to innovative and talented leaders, teachers, 
staff, and students, BCPS celebrates many honors. 

http://www.bcps.org/
https://teambcps.exposure.co/categories/honors

